
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners held a Public Hearing on Thursday, June 

19, 2014 at 6:00 P.M. at the Turner County Agricultural Center with Commissioners Calhoun, 

Hall and Hudgins present for the meeting.  Commissioners Burgess and McCard were not 

present for the Public Hearing.  Staff present were Mary J. Wynn, County Manager and Latrice 

Wilson, County Clerk.  Others present were Jim Ward, Dustin, Ward, Marie Hudgins, Nick 

Denham, Charles Dean, Lynn Davis, Extension Coordinator, Robby Royal, EMS Director/Fire 

Chief and Katelyn Ireland. 

 Vice-Chairman Calhoun called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Jim Ward gave the invocation. 

 Commissioner Calhoun opened the Public Hearing at 6:01 p.m. stating the purpose of the 

Public Hearing.   Commissioner Calhoun gave a brief statement on the Proposed FY 2014-2015 

Budget stating there would not be a tax increase to implement this budget. He also stated the 

board was able to give employees a 3 % pay increase in this budget, EMS will get two 

employees back that he has been working part time and Road Department will get three 

additional employees in this budget year. 

 Vice-Chairman Brad Calhoun asked if there was anyone present who wanted to speak in 

favor of the budget.  He then asked if anyone who wanted to speak against the budget.  

Clerk of Superior Court Clerk, Mary Lee Green, spoke stating she would like for the board to re-

consider her request for additional personnel in State Court Office. 

There being no further comments, the Budget Hearing adjourned at 6:10 p.m. 

 

________________________________ 

Brad Calhoun, Vice Chairman 

 

Attest: __________________________ 

            Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk 

 

  

  


